
 

 
RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL  

Phone: 02 67342257 Fax: 02 67342202 

  Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au      

Website: www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Newsletter Term 4 Week 6 

23rd November, 2018 

Core 

Values 

 

 

S 

A 

F 

E 

 

R 

E 

S 

P 

E 

C 

T 

F 

U 

L 

 

L 

E 

A 

R 

N 

E 

R 

S 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the week 6 newsletter for this term. The remainder of this term will be a very busy and exciting time at 

Red Range Public School. 

 

The last two weeks have been filled with several learning experiences and engaging activities for our students. On 

Monday the 12th of November we had a visit from Senior Constable Fiona McCormack to discuss safety with the 

students. She educated the students on their responsibilities 

when travelling on the school bus as well as the expectations of 

being upstanding school and community citizens.  

 

Over the past two weeks the students and staff at Red Range 

Public School have also been working hard to create an entry for 

the Red Cross Christmas Tree competition. The tree will be on 

display in the town hall from the 24th of November until the 2nd 

of December.  

Next week I have the privilege of attending the Rotary Youth 

Citizenship awards with Tanika, Sky and their families.  All 

students who submitted applications for this award should be 

very proud of themselves. It was a very hard decision for the staff to select the two winners.  

 

Over the next two weeks, students that will be in year 5 and year 6 in 2019 are invited to nominate themselves as 

school captains. The students who wish to apply should complete a nomination form and prepare a short speech to 

present to their peers. The successful captains will be announced at our Presentation Day on Thursday 6th of 

December.  

 

On Monday the 3rd of December we will be inviting our year 6 students to join the staff for our annual year 6 

graduation dinner. The staff look forward to celebrating with the year 6 students before they complete their 

schooling at Red Range Public School. 

 

All prizes for the Colour Fun Run have been ordered and we look forward to handing these prizes out when they 

arrive. 

 

Nicole Hutton 

Principal 

 

 



 



 

5th Dec—Jazmyn  

6th Dec—Maddie C 

7th Dec—Braelon 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

26th November  
 

Captains Speech Day 
 

27th November 
 

Year 7 Transition 
Emmaville Central 

School 

28th November 
 

NO CANTEEN 
GIHS Transition  

 
 
 

29th November 
 
 

30th November 
 

3rd December 
 

Year 6 Graduation 
Dinner 6pm 

 

4th December 
 

5th December 
 

NO CANTEEN 
GIHS Transition  

 
 

6th December 
 

*Presentation Day* 

7th December 
 

K/1/2—  Tyler 

2/3/4— Justin & Liam 

5/6— Madison N 

Shania  

Thomas 


